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Please remind your student that 
toys, fidgets, and trading cards are 
to be left at home. Too often the 
toys become lost, stolen, broken, 
or are a distraction. Cell phones 
must be left in the backpack 
turned off or turned into the office 
and picked up at the end of the 
day.

Thank You So Much!

I cannot believe 
it but the end of 
first quarter is 

Thursday! Please 
keep an for an 
update from the 
school about 
when to expect 
a progress 
report!

Your student has only 
two more dedicated 

class periods (30 
minutes) to work on 
their Idaho map at 

school. They should be 
working on it at home as 

well.  If you need any 
assistance, please let me 

know! The Due Date: 
October 18th.

Please donate new socks!

Reading 

Logs and 
spelling practice 

goes home 
every Monday.

Your fourth grader is not 
too old to read a novel 
together. I recommend 
Wonder by RJ Palacio!

We need to build a 
scarecrow this week for 
the Notus Harvest Festival 
on the 16th! Is this your 
forte? I would love some 
donations and a helper 
this week. I’ll bring in a 
frame. Let me know!


